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rests of the Society may always be fully and 
lously represented. The fact that the Society 
hers ninety-five members, renders it quite easy to 
suppose that several quorums could very easily at­
tend the regular meetings of the Society. The at­
tendance, however, cannot be controlled, but we

zca-
num-

1 hope for the best.

At the Quarterly Meeting in September, the fol­
lowing resolution was unanimously adopted :

« Moved by S. J. Lyman and seconded by Benj* 
Hutchins, that in common with Americans in all 
countries, this Society looks with the greatest in­
terest upon the erection of the national monument 
at Washington, in memory of the father of his 
country, and resolved, that measures be adopted for 
the transmission of a suitable block of Montreal 
Stone, with an appropriate inscription thereon, 
contribution from this Society, and that the Secre­
tary, B. Brewster and Henry Lyman, be a Commit­
tee to correspond with the Secretary of the National 
Monument Association, and report at the next meet­
ing.” The Committee appointed as above, having 
corresponded with the Secretary of the Monument 
Association, and ascertained particulars with refer­
ence to the required size of the block, made the 
cessary arrangements with Mr. Hyatt for the 
Owing to some difficulty in procuring a suitable 
block of stone for the purpose, it has not yet been 
shipped for Washington, but is about ready. The 
inscription on the block is as follows -

as a

ne-
same.
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